
 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                  The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair                                                            Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations         House Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20515                              Washington, D.C. 20515 

  

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for Cabrillo College Learning Labs and Student Success Spaces in fiscal 

year 2023.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Cabrillo College, located at 6500 Soquel Drive, 

Aptos, CA 95003. 

 

The funding would be used to improve learning spaces at the Aptos and Watsonville Cabrillo 

College campuses to promote student success and completion.  Specifically, funds will be used 

for equipment for Cabrillo’s Watsonville Science Center and furniture and equipment for its 

Aptos Multicultural Center.  The project will improve math and STEM course completion among 

Latino students and first-generation college students at the Watsonville Science Center and 

improve overall course completion rates for diverse student populations supported by the 

college’s renovated Multicultural Center in Aptos. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jimmy Panetta 

Member of Congress 

 


